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Joanna Koniuszewski (DELWP)

From: Joanna Koniuszewski (DELWP) <joanna.koniuszewski@delwp.vic.gov.au> on behalf of 
Development Approvals (DELWP) <Development.Approvals@delwp.vic.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 12 August 2021 1:12 PM
To: Hew Gerrard
Subject: RE: New Application for a Planning Permit - Scared Heart Girls College (113 Warrigal Road, 

Hughesdale)
Attachments: Payment Confirmation.pdf

Hi Hew, 
 
Please see attached payment confirmation. 
 
Your permit application has been allocated to Cameron Pearce and is currently under assessment. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Cameron Pearce on telephone 03 8508 0269 or email 
cameron.pearce@delwp.vic.gov.au. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Joanna 
 
Development Approvals and Design 
Planning | Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning  
Level 8, 8 Nicholson Street, East Melbourne, Victoria 3002 
T: 03 8624 3268 | E: development.approvals@delwp.vic.gov.au 

         
    I acknowledge the traditional Aboriginal owners of country throughout Victoria and pay my respect to them, their culture 
and their Elders past, present and future 
 

From: Hew Gerrard <hew@glossopco.com.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 5 August 2021 2:48 PM 
To: Development Approvals (DELWP) <Development.Approvals@delwp.vic.gov.au> 
Subject: New Application for a Planning Permit ‐ Scared Heart Girls College (113 Warrigal Road, Hughesdale) 
 

EXTERNAL SENDER: Links and attachments may be unsafe. 

 
Dear DELWP, 
 
On behalf of our client Scared Heart Girls Regional College, please find within the following link a new planning 
permit application for buildings and works. In total, there are 13 folders plus a covering letter. Please contact me 
if you are unable to access any of the information provided.  
 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/2migbolb8ep8bit/AADPnUd5oApJXtRbJyLMleSza?dl=0 
 
We note that Georgia Kay has previously provided pre-application advice associated with this application.  
 
We look forward to receiving the Departments feedback on this application.  
 
Thanks, Hew  
 
Hew Gerrard 
Senior Associate – Please note I am unavailable on Thursdays.   
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Glossop Town Planning  
PO Box 831, South Melbourne VIC 3205  

 
m: 0409 368 308 GTP Office: (03) 9329 2288 
 
www.glossopco.com.au  
 

If our bank account details change, we will notify you by letter, phone call or face-to-face, but never 

by email. 
 
NOTICE – This Glossop Town Planning e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are only 
for the use of the person to whom they are addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient you have 
received this e-mail in error, any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying or dealing in any way 
whatsoever with this e-mail is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please reply 
immediately by way of advice to us.  It is the addressee/recipient’s duty to virus scan and otherwise test the 
information provided before loading onto any computer system. Glossop Town Planning does not warrant 
that the information is free of a virus or any other defect or error. 

 


